
Submitter: Margaret  Klinkow Hartmann  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I am very happy with Oregon's vote by mail system. It encourages voting, as 

evidenced by our relatively high % of votes in the 2020 and other elections. It is safe 

and secure since the physical ballots are available for scrutiny if needed. I am 

appalled by the idea of going backwards to an in person vote on election day. Please 

do not let this terrible idea of a terrible president persuade you to change our 

commendable system of voting. I wish more states would do it the Oregon way! 


